
Invitation

The Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Research and Innovation, Prof. Lynn Morris, and the 
Dean of Student Affairs, Mr Jerome September, invite you to the 2025 Postgraduate 
Welcome and Orientation.

Join us for a three-day experience as we welcome you to your academic 
journey at Wits University! 

Postgraduate Orientation 2025 

Dates: 5, 6, and 7 February 2025 
 Event Overview: 

5 February 2025:
Welcome Ceremony and Informative Sessions
Venue: The Great Hall
(All postgraduate students) 

6 February 2025:
Central Postgraduate Workshops
Venue: School of Public Resource Centre
(Master by Research and PhD students only)  
7 February 2025:
Faculty Interventions
Venues: TBC
(All postgraduate students) 

Social Events:
Cocktails on Concourse: 5 February 2025 

Postgraduate Association Social:  
 
 
Sip & Paint Networking: 7 February 2025 
 
 
 

for any in-person events. Limited spaces 
are available for physical attendance.  

Program Link: shorturl.at/fEl0r
 
Make the most of this opportunity to 
gain valuable information, network,  
and enjoy. 

Please register here: 
shorturl.at/xIdaA

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=jJAbS4JVd0O6B6NtZeNJND63WHXT-VZBunFgNGx8DG5UNERYWVg5RThaRVBQNkdTUlVVSkMyOTRZSy4u&route=shorturl
https://www.wits.ac.za/postgraduate/orientation-programme/

	shorturl.at/fEl0r

